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June 15, 1949

Miss Edna Ferber
Maple Road R.F.D. #2
Stepney, Connecticut

Dear Miss Ferber:

I was very happy to receive the three books

you Sent me, r Cimarron", "So Eig" and "A Peculiar

Treasure". I sincerely want to thank you for

your kindness and thoughtfulness and you may be

sure that I have enjoyed reading them very much.

Thanking you again, I remain

Respectfully-
7( 8- 6-) Ch)
<~~ct or F. Garcia, M.D.


